
 

 

 

       Budapest, 15th September 2015 
 

 

Investor Relations Officer has changed at MOL Plc. 

 
MOL Plc. hereby informs the capital markets participants that Mr. Róbert Réthy has been appointed 

as the new Investor Relations Officer of the Group, effective 1st of November 2015 (contact details 

will be available on 1st of November). In the interim period Mr. Zoltán Pandi (e-mail: zpandi@mol.hu; 

phone: +36-1-464-1780) will be in charge of the Investor Relations team as Deputy Investor Relations 

Officer. 

 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Investor Relations    + 36 1 464 1395 
facsimile:     + 36 1 464 1335 


